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Columbus Partner Comments on What Ohio Employers Can Do
During COVID-19 To Help Them Emerge Stronger from the
Pandemic

News

3.30.20


Columbus Business First wrote an article focused on the notion that Ohio employers can use the

COVID-19 pandemic to re-evaluate their businesses and concentrate on ways they can emerge

stronger on the other side of the public health crisis. In an interview for this article, Columbus

partner Sam Lillard noted that “it’s a good time to look at leave policies and benefits.” Sam also

added that with telework becoming the new normal, employers’ “telework policies could use a good

look right now.”

To read the article, visit Columbus Business First (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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